
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FML will be held March 25 – 28, 2013, 
at NAFRI in Tucson, Arizona. 

 

See your Geographic Area Training 
Representative to submit your NWCG 

nomination for this course. 
 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact 
Bill Miller, course coordinator at 520-799-8752 / 

bdmiller@fs.fed.us 
 

Thank you.  
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